
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

BERNALILLO COUNTY METROPOLITAN COURT 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (“RFP”) NO. 25-001 

FOR THE UNARMED SECURITY SCREENING AND RELATED SECURITY 

SERVICES FOR THE BERNALILLO COUNTY METROPOLITAN COURT  

  

The State of New Mexico Bernalillo County Metropolitan Court is currently requesting sealed 

proposals from prospective Offerors for the unarmed security screening and related security 

services for the Bernalillo County Metropolitan Court.      

 

The RFP will be issued on February 7, 2025. Anyone interested in obtaining a copy may access 

and download the RFP from the internet, after 10:00 AM on February 7, 2025, at the following 

address: 

https://metro.nmcourts.gov/about-this-court/request-for-proposals/ 
 

Any correspondence should be directed to the RFP Procurement Manager: 

 

Katharine Hernandez 

Procurement Manager  

Bernalillo County Metropolitan Court 

401 Lomas Blvd. NW 

8th Floor, Room 803 

Albuquerque, NM 87102 

Telephone: (505) 841-8106 

FAX: (505) 222-4800 

E-mail: metrkah@nmcourts.gov 

 

A Mandatory Pre-Proposal Conference will be held on February 19, 2025 at 9:00 AM at The Shops 

@ Metro Park, Educational Services Center, 804 4th Street, Suite B Room #3, Albuquerque, NM 

87102. 

 

The deadline to submit a sealed Proposal in response to the RFP is March 10, 2025 at 3:00 PM 

(Mountain Daylight Time). Proposals must be received by the Procurement Manager by the above 

date and time or they will be rejected.  
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